
john.tenhoeve@noaa.gov


From: john.tenhoeve@noaa.gov


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 3:48 PM


To: susan.buchanan@noaa.gov; george.jungbluth@noaa.gov; andrea.bleistein@noaa.gov


Cc: peyton.robertson@noaa.gov; katie.collins.garrett@noaa.gov


Subject: WRT NYtimes article that just came out


Just noting the inaccuracy of the last sentence beginning with “when...”


——


On Monday, the National Weather Service director, Louis W. Uccellini, got a standing ovation from


conference attendees when he praised the work of the Birmingham office and said staff members there


had acted “with one thing in mind, public safety” when they contradicted Mr. Trump's claim that Alabama


was at risk.


Sent from my iPhone
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